
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

2024 CURED-IN-PLACE PIPE PROJECT 

 

January 24, 2024 

 

The City of Tualatin, Public Works Department, issues this notice of intent to award a 
contract, consistent with ORS 279C.375(2), for the above mentioned project to: 

CONTRACTOR: Insituform Technologies, LLC 

Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0450(4), written protests via hand delivery or e-mail will be 
accepted until 5:00pm on January 31, 2024. Protests submitted after this date and time 
will not be accepted or considered. Protests must be submitted in writing to the City of 
Tualatin and should be hand-delivered to the attention of Richard Contreras at 18880 
SW Martinazzi Ave., Tualatin, OR 97062, or by email to rcontreras@tualatin.gov. 


